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Veolia Transportation Wins Renewal Contract in Butte County, CA 

Company has operated transit service for over 25 years 
 

Chico, CA –July 17, 2012 – Regional Vice President Ron Bushman announced today that the Butte County 
Association of Governments (BCAG) Board of Directors unanimously voted to award Veolia Transportation a 
new renewal contract. This new five year contract began July 1, 2012 and has (2) one year options.  

In their recommendations to the board, BCAG staff complimented Veolia on their high level of service 
acknowledging the strong partnership between the agency and the company. 

Referencing the award Bushman stated, “we are very excited to continue our long standing relationship 
with the BCAG. We have worked together with them to build a safe, sustainable transportation system that 
will benefit local residents for many years to come.” 

Veolia has been the service operator for BCAG providing both fixed route and paratransit service for over 
25 years. The company employs approximately 110 local workers and operates 80 vehicles.  

About Veolia Transportation 

Based in Lombard, IL, Veolia Transportation is the largest private-sector operator of multiple 
modes of transit in North America, including bus, rail, paratransit, shuttle, and sedan and taxi 
services, via its Transit, Rail and On-Demand Divisions. Veolia Transportation is committed to 
setting the standard in safe and sustainable mobility solutions through partnerships with cities and 
transit authorities. 

The parent company of Veolia Transportation is Veolia Transdev, the world's private-sector leader 
in sustainable mobility, with more than 118, 000 employees in 28 countries. 
 

Visit the company's web sites at: 

www.veoliatransportation.com and www.veoliatransdev.com   
 
Media Contact:  
Valerie Michael, 702.425.8419.  valerie.michael@veoliatransdev.com 
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